
 

 

 

 

Learning Today, Leading Tomorrow 
 

17th June 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

 School Closing Date 
 
 

I am writing to advise that we have a few changes regarding the closing date of the 
school this Summer Term. 
 
The statutory school days for all children is 190 and a maximum of five (5) Staff training 
days making in all 195. 
 
This academic year 2018-2019, we have already had four (4) Staff training days. The 
next training day is due on 23rd July 2019 and NOT 08/07/2019. School will be open 
as usual to all children on 08/07/2019. 
 
To meet the 190 statutory pupil days the last day of school, this academic year, is 
Monday 22/07/2019. School will close at 1pm as usual.  
 
If you have any comments please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr D. Chetty 
Head teacher 

 


